
Dear Parents/Carers 

What a fabulous start to the first half term!  May I firstly congratulate all parents on how beauti-
ful and smart the reception children look in there uniforms!  Can I please remind all parents to 
write your child’s name in all of their belongings including shoes, bags and coats so that the correct 
things come home. 

We are really pleased with how well all the children have coped with the new changes.  Can I take 
this opportunity to remind you of the new start and finish times.  The reception day is 9.10-3.10 
and nursery times are 12.10 to 3.10.  Could you please ensure you drop off and collect promptly. 

We now have our outdoor play sessions during the session 12.10-1.10 and as the weather is changing 
can you please ensure your child has a coat as all children are outside during this time. 

Can I remind parents that snack money is due.  We are now offering two snacks to the reception 
children, one morning and one afternoon, and one to nursery children.  We have not increased pric-
es but obviously can only continue this if snack money is paid.  If you have outstanding snack money 
due please pay as soon as possible.  Many thanks to parents who have already done so. 

On a Monday morning the reception children will be experiencing their community visits.  This term 
we will be going to the Two Rivers Primary School to access the sensory and rebound therapy 
(trampolining) room and the farm.  Whilst there the children will go to the school café which is run 
by the older children of the school.  They will be able to purchase a drink and snack for 25p.  Can 
you please send your child with 25p each week to allow them to engage in this experience. 

To prepare the reception children further for school life we will now be offering a library book 
service.  Reception children will be able to choose a library book and bring it home to share.  Re-
turn your books each Friday morning so that the children can choose a new one! 

Amanda has been working hard with all the children during ’Talk’ box on our topic about ourselves.  
She would be really grateful if you could send in some photos of your child’s family and pets.  If 
you would like the photos returned just let us know and we will make a copy and ensure they are 
returned. 

Thank you all once again for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards 

Simone 

 

Two Rivers Early Years 
Telephone: 01827 426125 

simone.parry@tworiversschool.net 
September 2018 

Tapestry  
Don’t forget to add your child’s photos 

and observations. We love to read your 

comments and see your photos. 

https://tapestryjournal.com 

Dates for your diary! 
October half term  
Monday October 29th to Friday 2nd November 

E Safety 
We take Internet Safety very seriously and see it as our duty to keep our pupils safe whilst using technology not only 
in school but also at home. Please keep your children safe when using technology at home.  For further guidance see 
our policy on the Two Rivers website. 

For dinner menus please look on the  
Staffordshire website 


